
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
 

BRAINTREE LOCAL HIGHWAYS PANEL – 20TH JUNE 2024 
 

 
 
The meeting of Braintree Local Highways Panel scheduled for Thursday, 20th June 
2024 at 5.00pm has been postponed. 
 
The meeting has been re-arranged and it will now take place on Thursday, 29th 
August 2024 at Causeway House, Bocking End, Braintree CM7 9HB starting at 
5.00pm. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
20th June 2024 

 
 


